
 
Cell Phone Scavenger Hunt 

(Students are still invited if they do not have a cell phone!) 
 

Who: Jr. and Sr. High students, friends, parents, and leaders! 
 
What: The Cell Phone Scavenger Hunt is a student ministry fellowship event at Fox River Mall! 
Before the scavenger hunt, students will form teams of 3-5. Leaders will assign 1-2 adult 
volunteers to each team. Each team will receive a print off of a scavenger hunt list and teams 
will have 1 hour to collect as many pictures of the items on that list as they can on their cell 
phones. Items may range from: “Your entire group sitting on a bench”, to “A kiosk selling 
jewelry”, to “Find a men’s sports shoe store. Take a picture of the largest sized shoe they sell”. 
The first team to complete the scavenger hunt or the team with the most pictures collected, 
wins! Afterward, our group will eat as a large group at the Fox River Mall food court! 
 
Where: Students will meet at Hope Lutheran Church Youth Room then travel to Fox River Mall. 
 
When: Sunday, March 8th from 3:00 pm to 6:30 pm.  
 
Why: “They devoted themselves to the apostles' teaching and to fellowship, to the 
breaking of bread and to prayer.” (Acts 2:42). We want our students to connect 
with Jesus, leaders, and each other in fun and positive ways. This is a great way to 
do just that! 
 
What to Bring:  

• A friend!  
• Cell Phone (Students are still invited if they do not have a cell phone!) 
• Extra Cash (We will eat as a large group at the Fox River Mall food court after the 

scavenger hunt.) 
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Other: 
If your teenager would like to attend, or if you have questions or comments, please let me 
know by Friday, March 6th! 
 
Alex Cargin 
Director of Youth & Education 
(920)922-5130 
acargin@lifeathope.org 


